NEWSLETTER OF FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH REDWATER
Keeping the Body Connected in Ministry
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“Return, O Lord! How long?
And have compassion on
Your servants.
Oh, satisfy us early with Your
mercy, That we may rejoice
and be glad all our days!
Make us glad according to
the days in which You have
afflicted us, The years in
which we have seen evil.
Let Your work appear to
Your servants,
And Your glory to their
children.
And let the beauty of
the Lord our God be upon us,
And establish the work of our
hands for us; Yes, establish
the work of our hands. .”

Psalm 90:13-17
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Gifts

Gifts will be deliv s on December 19.
Contact Lonnie Cree formation or to help.
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Food Ministry of FBC Redw&ter

The Christmas Mailbox §
will be set up in the : The next food box pick-up will be

Mission Hall for you to : § B0 K e(fwm

send Christmas Cards :mﬁw

o your church family. § Rbston JX 7557 Dece m ber 4|-h

- If you are interested in helping pack and/or
-~ distribute boxes please contact Connie Gregory.
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Church-Wide in the Fellowship Hall

December 6th | 6pm
Dinner will be provided by the church




Many have referred to 2020 as a "bad" year. | was reflecting on the good

, ' things as | tend to be one who looks for the pony. | got relief for a years old

Z 5 back ailment, got healed from melanoma, and as of this writing, | have

Ml¥ managed through the grace of God to evade the virus. God is always at work
_ MO and when we look for that work, we will find it! | plan to keep looking for the
good in 2021!

. | am praying we all consider the Christmas story in Luke during this season
‘ where we celebrate the birth of Christ. He was born for us, died for us and
brought Himself back to life for us. It just makes sense that we ought to live for

Him, doesn't it2

Merry Christmas and | love you all in the saving name of Jesus!
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No Wednesday After School
Program on December 23 or 30

. The Church Office will be closed for
WASP will resume Jomuc:ry 6 Christmas & New Year’s | December 23-24, 31




